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The Trade Union Side (consisting of the BMA, UNITE, FDA, UCU and PCS) are 
campaigning to recruit more activists and members within the MRC. They have all 
agreed to work collaboratively in organising and recruiting within the MRC.  
 
The campaign will exist of: 
 
A Cross Union Survey. This will be distributed across all work locations and to 
all staff. The results of the survey will be used to identify any barriers in joining 
and or becoming more active in your union.  Also we will use the results to 
identify any worries, issues or concerns that staff may have in their workplace.  
Please click on the link below and take the time to complete the survey 
as your views and opinions are important to us. 
 
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/NX7V35N 
 
 
Union Roadshow. The campaign’s focused on MRC HO, CTU, NIMR, and MRCT. 
Events will take place in February in London over 4 days from 10 am to 2 pm. 
During the roadshow, representatives from all the unions will be holding stalls 
presenting their literature. We will be looking to roll this out across other MRC 
units.  
 
Please feel free to drop in to find out more about our work in the MRC.   
 
Posters will also be distributed in workplaces advertising all the roadshow dates. 
So look out for them.  
  
With many issues including pay, corporate reorganisation, TUPE transfer and 
redundancy. There has never been a more important time to join one of the 
recognised Unions in MRC.  Together we will be better equipped to protect our 
jobs, communities and living standards. 
  
 

 

        


